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Dear Friends and 
Colleagues,

The San Francisco Bay 
Collaborative Research 
Network (SFBayCRN) is 
UCSF’s primary health care 
practice-based research 
network, supported by the 
UCSF Clinical and 
Translational Science 
Institute.  

We offer free initial 
consultations on practice-
based research issues for 
our members.  

To learn more about 
SFBayCRN, please visit: 
https://consult.ucsf.edu/sfbaycrn  

Michael Potter, MD
SFBayCRN Director

Saji Mansur, MPH
SFBayCRN Coordinator

SF Bay Collaborative Research Network
A UCSF-supported partnership of community clinicians, practices, and researchers 

Share Your Views about the Impact of COVID-19 on 
Primary Care
Many of you participated in surveys we have sent you about the impact of 
COVID-19 on primary care.  Your data have appeared in 200+ trade and 
mainstream media stories, 14 policy briefs delivered to Congress, 2 White House 
briefings, 30+ presentations to policy makers, and several peer-reviewed 
publications.  SFBayCRN sponsored a webinar about what has been learned with 
your input, which is still available for viewing on our SFBayCRN website.  Now, on 
the 3rd anniversary of the pandemic, Dr. Rebecca Etz and colleagues are asking 
those of you who work in primary care to complete the following survey, which 
will remain open until March 19. Please respond to the survey by using the 
following link.  

Video of our Annual Meeting Now Available!
We were thrilled to see so many of you at our 
Annual Meeting on January 27th.  The theme of 
the meeting was “Reimagining Community 
Research Partnerships in a World Transformed 
by COVID-19”.  The morning featured
presentations about innovative academic-
community partnerships that have made a 
difference in the last three years, and the 
afternoon featured conversations about what 

comes next.  For those who missed the meeting or who would like to view some 
of the posters that were presented during the noon hour, please visit our 
website:  https://consult.ucsf.edu/sfbaycrn.  

Register for the Multiethnic Health Research Center
(MERC) Health Equity Symposium on April 14th from
12-1:30pm
This year’s symposium will feature a keynote presentation by Dr. Kirsten Bibbins-
Domingo, Editor-in-Chief of the Journal of the American Medical Association
(JAMA).   For those who would like to attend, please register here.

SFBayCRN Steering Committee seeks additional
community-based health system representation
To improve our programs and plan for the future, the SFBayCRN steering
committee seeks greater representation from leaders of community-based
health systems interested in practice-based research.  For more information
about the steering committee or how to become more involved in the network,
please email Dr. Potter: michael.potter@ucsf.edu


